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Dr R Leach MA BM BCh MRCGP DRCOG 

Dr E Tully MB BCh BAO DFRSH MRCGP 

Dr N Ware MB BS BSc DRCOG MRCGP 

Dr J Dalton BM MRCGP DFRSH DCH 

Dr N Abel BM BS MRCGP 

Dr T Chambers BSc MBChB DRCOG MRCGP 

Dr P Milsom MBBS MRCGP DFFP DRCOG 

DMH  

Dr L Garnham MB ChB 

Dr J Burton MB ChB  
Trainees:  

Dr C Isaac MB MS       

Dr K Chatar MD        Dr M Sayal BM BS 

Our Doctors: 

Monday - Thursday 

8.30am - 12.30pm  

2.00pm - 6.00pm  

6.30pm - 8.00pm 

Friday 

8.30am -12.30pm 

2.00pm - 6.00pm 

Surgery Times (by appointment): 

Out of Hours Service: 111

Visit the Surgery Monday - Friday: 

8.30am - 6.00pm 

Or telephone between: 

8.30am - 5.30pm 
Or 24/7 via Online Access to make/cancel 

appointments, order repeat prescriptions, 

access your medical record etc at a time to 

suit  you.  

Opening Times: 

When you have finished reading the Newsletter, please leave it in the Waiting Room for others to read.  Thank you. 

Our Nurse Practitioners:   

Advanced Nurse Practitioner Anita Peake 
Advanced Nurse Practitioner Charlotte King 
Nurse Practitioner Kathy Lenehan 

HEALTH MATTERS 

Our Pharmacy Techs:  

Katy Griffin      Sharon Hunt 

 

Our First Contact Physio:   

Tom Hirst          

Covid Working:  
We continue to ask patients to wear 
face masks to protect themselves 
and others when attending for 
appointments at the surgery.  We 
are unable to supply these and ask 
that you bring your own. 

Our Care-Coordinator:   

Steph Coulson 

Our Community Connectors:   
Liz Denbury     Veronica Shaw 

 

Prescription Ordering  
Direct Service  
Tel: 0333 332 0050 

 

CHILD FLU 2023-2024 ANNUAL CAMPAIGN  

Child flu clinics for 2-3 year olds continue through 
Dec. 
 

Parents/carers will receive a trusted link inviting 
them to book on-line. Alternatively, appointments can 
be booked via Reception. 
 
If you cannot attend the child flu appointment, 
please contact us to cancel. Also, if you do not 
want your child to have the jab, please ask to have 
‘jab declinedÕ noted on the patient record and we 
will not disturb you with further reminders. 

 Wishing you all the 
happiness and joy 

retirement can give!  

After nearly four decades at Northlands, first as a 
Registrar, then as a Salaried GP and finally  as 
Partner GP, Dr Richard Leach will be hanging up his 
stethoscope at the end of January 2024 to spend 
more time reading, walking, enjoying opera and being 
with his family.  
 
Dr Leach will leave a huge hole in Calne as well as 
Northlands and will be very much missed by patients 
and staff.  
 
We wish Dr Leach a long and happy retirement and 
thank him for his hard work, leadership and 
dedication.  



 

 

NORTHLANDS SURGERY 

When you have finished reading the Newsletter, please leave it in the Waiting Room for others to read.  Thank you. 

Please RSVP to 01249 812141 or 
wccg.icsccg.northlandsunpaidcarers@nhs.net 


